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Dey, Asit (SD)

From: Dey, Asit (SD)
Sent: June-04-19 10:03 AM
To: 'Peter Grieger'; 'mike@glenway.net'
Cc: Burland Ross, Siobhan (SD); Davies, Scott (SD); Markwart, Larry (SD); Hawryliuk, Yvonne 

(CON)
Subject: 2019-06-04_authorization.to.use.cell3_glenway.colony_file5634.00(eal3276)

Hello Peter and Micheal,  
 
Receipt of the soil liner test results submitted by Mr. Peter Grieger, P.Eng., of South-Man Engineering on May 31, 2019 
for the recently constructed expansion cell no. 3 of the Glenway Colony�s wastewater treatment lagoon (lagoon) is 
acknowledged.   
 
The test results indicate that the soil liner of cell no. 3 of the lagoon meets the requirements of Clause 18 of 
Environment Act Licence No. 3276 (Licence) regarding hydraulic conductivity.  Authorization to operate this cell of the 
lagoon is provided pursuant to Clause 22 of the Licence.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this approval, please contact me at (204) 945-2614 or at asit.dey@gov.mb.ca . 
 
Thanks,  
 
Regards,  
 
Asit Dey 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Municipal and Industrial Section  
T: (204) 945-2614 F: (204) 945-5229 
Email: asit.dey@gov.mb.ca 
 
From: Peter Grieger [mailto:peter@southmaneng.com]  
Sent: May-31-19 1:38 PM 
To: Dey, Asit (SD) <Asit.Dey@gov.mb.ca>; mike@glenway.net 
Subject: Hydraulic Conductivity Results 
 
Hi Asit, 
 
Attached are results for hydraulic conductivity tests for Glenway. 
 
Please contact me if you need any additional information. 
 
 
Thank you 
Peter Grieger 
South-Man Engineering 


